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COLORS
     This week we talked all about

colors! Each day we glued on

different colored objects to their

matching colors. Putting all of

these collages together, we

created a beautiful rainbow. At

the easel, we painted with red,

yellow and orange paint. Miss

Christina taught us a color song

during Music this week. 

 

SNACK TIME 
Snack time is a part of our daily
routine. We are learning to
patiently wait for everyone to be
seated and then eat our snack.
"Please" & "Thank You" help us
remember to use our manners.
Teddy Bears are able to wipe up
spills, politely ask for more snack,
and clean up after themselves.
We are so proud of our Teddy
Bears!!!

 OCTOBER 2022



   Looking Ahead...

WE ARE TRULY THANKFUL FOR

OUR TEDDY BEARS AND THEIR

FAMILIES! THANK YOU FOR

SHARING YOUR PRECIOUS

CHILDREN WITH US.
LOVE,
CHONA & KATIE

10/10/22 - No School -

Professional Development

Day

10/13/22 - Picture Day 

10/14/22 - Fire Dept Visit

10/15/22 - Open House 
                    11:00 - 12:30 


